MEMO

DATE: SEPTEMBER 4, 2018

TO: DAVID R. RICHARDS

e FILE

FROM: CLAYTON C. COLLINS - MidCoast Environmental, Inc.

RE: NOTICE OF 3 — YEAR RE-INSPECTION FOR ASBESTOS — PLEASE

POST THIS NOTICE IN ALL SCHOOLS.

On July 19, 2018 all schools in Regional School Unit #lwere re-inspected for the
presence of asbestos-containing materials in compliance with the EPA Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA). Written management plans are available for public
inspection. Copies of the plans are located at the school administrative office or in each
individual building and can be viewed during normal business hours.



